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The Threat
Shares new documents to expose the sinister alien influence in world
governments, financial systems, and scientific institutions throughout
history • Shows how Eisenhower’s treaty with the Greys, signed at
Holloman Air Force Base in 1954, gave the aliens authority to abduct
humans for "research" • Reveals how Reptilian-influenced ex-Nazis
infiltrated the U.S. government • Explains how the Reptilians have
created alien-human hybrids under their control to replace the human
population Long ago, the Galactic Federation sent the Atlans, a fierce
group of humans from the Pleiades, to Earth to confront the newest
colony of the combative ever-spreading alien race known as the
Reptilians. The ensuing battle sank the continent of Lemuria and drove
the Reptilians underground beneath the Indian subcontinent as well as
to Antarctica. Able to shapeshift to appear human, the Reptilians then
infiltrated the Atlantean civilization, abducting humans and creating
Reptilian hybrids. As Len Kasten shows, this technique of infiltration
and hybridization prior to an all-out attack has been the hallmark of
Reptilian conquest throughout the galaxy. Chronicling the history of
the Reptilian Empire’s influence on Earth and their conquest of 21
star systems, Kasten reveals how the human race is enmeshed in a
skillfully concealed plot to enslave humanity and exploit our planet’s
physical and biological resources. Revealing Hitler’s pact with
extraterrestrials and the Reptilian influence on the Nazi state, he
shares new documents that disclose the rescue and rehabilitation of
Nazi war criminals to assist in the Cold War, which then corrupted
many U.S. government institutions. Focusing on crucial events in the
decade after World War II, he examines the Reptilians’ human allies,
the Illuminati, who control the levers of financial, technological,
and military power throughout the world through various secret
societies. He shows how Eisenhower’s treaty with the Greys, signed at
Holloman Air Force Base in 1954, gave the aliens permission to take
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humans up to their spaceships, ostensibly for genetic study--in return
for alien technology--and how these abductions led to the creation of
a hybrid race under Reptilian mind control. He also explains how
Kennedy was assassinated by the CIA because of his plans to rout out
this Nazi–Reptilian presence. Contrasting the Reptilians with the
benevolent Ebens, the aliens from Zeta Reticuli who crashed at
Roswell, Kasten exposes the stealthy tactics of the Reptilians, their
relationship with the Greys, and their advanced genetic bio-technology
and teleportation abilities--as well as what we need to do to defeat
their plans.

The Black Sun
Area 51 It is the most famous military installation in the world. And
it doesn't exist. Located a mere seventy-five miles outside of Las
Vegas in Nevada's desert, the base has never been acknowledged by the
U.S. government-but Area 51 has captivated imaginations for decades.
Myths and hypotheses about Area 51 have long abounded, thanks to the
intense secrecy enveloping it. Some claim it is home to aliens,
underground tunnel systems, and nuclear facilities. Others believe
that the lunar landing itself was filmed there. The prevalence of
these rumors stems from the fact that no credible insider has ever
divulged the truth about his time inside the base. Until now. Annie
Jacobsen had exclusive access to nineteen men who served the base
proudly and secretly for decades and are now aged 75-92, and
unprecedented access to fifty-five additional military and
intelligence personnel, scientists, pilots, and engineers linked to
the secret base, thirty-two of whom lived and worked there for
extended periods. In Area 51, Jacobsen shows us what has really gone
on in the Nevada desert, from testing nuclear weapons to building
super-secret, supersonic jets to pursuing the War on Terror. This is
the first book based on interviews with eye witnesses to Area 51
history, which makes it the seminal work on the subject. Filled with
formerly classified information that has never been accurately decoded
for the public, Area 51 weaves the mysterious activities of the topsecret base into a gripping narrative, showing that facts are often
more fantastic than fiction, especially when the distinction is almost
impossible to make.

Alien Invasion in My Backyard
A NEW YORK TIMES 100 NOTABLE BOOKS OF 2019 SELECTION From #1 New York
Times bestselling author Stephen King, the most riveting and
unforgettable story of kids confronting evil since It. In the middle
of the night, in a house on a quiet street in suburban Minneapolis,
intruders silently murder Luke Ellis’s parents and load him into a
black SUV. The operation takes less than two minutes. Luke will wake
up at The Institute, in a room that looks just like his own, except
there’s no window. And outside his door are other doors, behind which
are other kids with special talents—telekinesis and telepathy—who got
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to this place the same way Luke did: Kalisha, Nick, George, Iris, and
ten-year-old Avery Dixon. They are all in Front Half. Others, Luke
learns, graduated to Back Half, “like the roach motel,” Kalisha says.
“You check in, but you don’t check out.” In this most sinister of
institutions, the director, Mrs. Sigsby, and her staff are ruthlessly
dedicated to extracting from these children the force of their
extranormal gifts. There are no scruples here. If you go along, you
get tokens for the vending machines. If you don’t, punishment is
brutal. As each new victim disappears to Back Half, Luke becomes more
and more desperate to get out and get help. But no one has ever
escaped from the Institute. As psychically terrifying as Firestarter,
and with the spectacular kid power of It, The Institute is Stephen
King’s gut-wrenchingly dramatic story of good vs. evil in a world
where the good guys don’t always win.

Reign of the Anunnaki
Shares new documents to expose the sinister alien influence in world
governments, financial systems, and scientific institutions throughout
history • Shows how Eisenhower’s treaty with the Greys, signed at
Holloman Air Force Base in 1954, gave the aliens authority to abduct
humans for "research" • Reveals how Reptilian-influenced ex-Nazis
infiltrated the U.S. government • Explains how the Reptilians have
created alien-human hybrids under their control to replace the human
population Long ago, the Galactic Federation sent the Atlans, a fierce
group of humans from the Pleiades, to Earth to confront the newest
colony of the combative ever-spreading alien race known as the
Reptilians. The ensuing battle sank the continent of Lemuria and drove
the Reptilians underground beneath the Indian subcontinent as well as
to Antarctica. Able to shapeshift to appear human, the Reptilians then
infiltrated the Atlantean civilization, abducting humans and creating
Reptilian hybrids. As Len Kasten shows, this technique of infiltration
and hybridization prior to an all-out attack has been the hallmark of
Reptilian conquest throughout the galaxy. Chronicling the history of
the Reptilian Empire’s influence on Earth and their conquest of 21
star systems, Kasten reveals how the human race is enmeshed in a
skillfully concealed plot to enslave humanity and exploit our planet’s
physical and biological resources. Revealing Hitler’s pact with
extraterrestrials and the Reptilian influence on the Nazi state, he
shares new documents that disclose the rescue and rehabilitation of
Nazi war criminals to assist in the Cold War, which then corrupted
many U.S. government institutions. Focusing on crucial events in the
decade after World War II, he examines the Reptilians’ human allies,
the Illuminati, who control the levers of financial, technological,
and military power throughout the world through various secret
societies. He shows how Eisenhower’s treaty with the Greys, signed at
Holloman Air Force Base in 1954, gave the aliens permission to take
humans up to their spaceships, ostensibly for genetic study--in return
for alien technology--and how these abductions led to the creation of
a hybrid race under Reptilian mind control. He also explains how
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Kennedy was assassinated by the CIA because of his plans to rout out
this Nazi–Reptilian presence. Contrasting the Reptilians with the
benevolent Ebens, the aliens from Zeta Reticuli who crashed at
Roswell, Kasten exposes the stealthy tactics of the Reptilians, their
relationship with the Greys, and their advanced genetic bio-technology
and teleportation abilities--as well as what we need to do to defeat
their plans.

Blue Planet Project Book - the Lost Chapters
They Know Us Better Than We Know Ourselves
Relates the author's experience of alien abduction and government
manipulation as he discovered his role in a time-travel experiment
called the Montauk Project

The Institute
This sequel to The Montauk Project (see above) continues the pursuit
of the mystery of time travel, the Philadelphia Experiment, and the
Montauk Military base near New York City. It goes beyond the original
time travel experiments and reveals the mysterious associations of the
Cameron Clan with the genesis of American rocketry, the bizarre
history of the electronic transistor and the magick of Aleister
Crowley, Jack Parsons, and more.

History of the Colony of New Haven
The Philadelphia Experiment was Einsteins experiment in which he had
not only discovered, in 1943, the way to make things invisible and
transport them at great speeds, but also positively proven
scientifically, physically and spiritually that God Almighty exists!
He had literally discovered God! That question, Is there a God?, thats
been going through peoples minds for so long, discussed on the street
corner, talked about on the porch on a hot summers night, is now a
proven fact

Intimate Alien
Blue Planet Project
The Indigo Child is a boy or girl who displays a new and unusual set
of psychological attributes, revealing a pattern of behavior generally
undocumented before. Throughout this work, Carroll and Tober bring
together some very fine minds (doctors, educators, psychologists, and
more) who shed light on the Indigo Child phenomenon. These children
come in "knowing" who they are—so they must be recognized, celebrated
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for their exceptional qualities, and guided with love and care. This
book is a must for parents!

The Montauk Project - Experiments in Time
In 1999, a teenager reported seeing crop circles and mysterious lights
on the field beside his house in Hoeven, Holland. Within two weeks he
reported more variations on this scene. Through interviews with a
biophysicist, mathematician, a geologist and others, Howe researched
the phenomenon for authenticity and now reports her findings.

Pyramids of Montauk
Embraces colour healing, dream analysis, numeric values and symbols,
auric fields, astral and hyperspace travel, and radionics as well as
offering exercises designed to unlock DNA sequences programmed within
you since the beginning of your existence. The ancient uniformly
alluded to an arcane language, sometimes described as Vril or
Babylonian, which was once common to all mankind, connected to the
mind of God and also served as an inter-species and inter-universal
language. Fully illustrated with exercises, dream and hyperspace
dictionaries, and the most complete rendering of the hyperspace
language available.

Template of God-Mind
A journalist's twenty-year fascination with the Manson murders leads
to shocking new revelations about the FBI's involvement in this
riveting reassessment of an infamous case in American history. Over
two grim nights in Los Angeles, the young followers of Charles Manson
murdered seven people, including the actress Sharon Tate, then eight
months pregnant. With no mercy and seemingly no motive, the Manson
Family followed their leader's every order -- their crimes lit a flame
of paranoia across the nation, spelling the end of the sixties. Manson
became one of history's most infamous criminals, his name forever
attached to an era when charlatans mixed with prodigies, free love was
as possible as brainwashing, and utopia -- or dystopia -- was just an
acid trip away. Twenty years ago, when journalist Tom O'Neill was
reporting a magazine piece about the murders, he worried there was
nothing new to say. Then he unearthed shocking evidence of a cover-up
behind the "official" story, including police carelessness, legal
misconduct, and potential surveillance by intelligence agents. When a
tense interview with Vincent Bugliosi -- prosecutor of the Manson
Family and author of Helter Skelter -- turned a friendly source into a
nemesis, O'Neill knew he was onto something. But every discovery
brought more questions: Who were Manson's real friends in Hollywood,
and how far would they go to hide their ties? Why didn't law
enforcement, including Manson's own parole officer, act on their many
chances to stop him? And how did Manson -- an illiterate ex-con -Page 5/15
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turn a group of peaceful hippies into remorseless killers? O'Neill's
quest for the truth led him from reclusive celebrities to seasoned
spies, from San Francisco's summer of love to the shadowy sites of the
CIA's mind-control experiments, on a trail rife with shady cover-ups
and suspicious coincidences. The product of two decades of reporting,
hundreds of new interviews, and dozens of never-before-seen documents
from the LAPD, the FBI, and the CIA, Chaos mounts an argument that
could be, according to Los Angeles Deputy District Attorney Steven
Kay, strong enough to overturn the verdicts on the Manson murders.
This is a book that overturns our understanding of a pivotal time in
American history.

The Indigo Children
Chaos
The Real Men In Black
An adventure in consciousness that reveals a vast array of new
information. From the German flying saucer programme to the SS mission
in Tibet, we are led on a path that gives us the most insightful look
ever into the Third Reich and the holy relics they sought in their
ultimate quest: the ark of the covenant and the holy grail. Going
beyond the spear of destiny and other attempts to unlock the
mysterious occultism of the Nazis, Peter Moon peers into the lab of
the ancient alchemists and their white powered gold in order to
explain the secret meaning behind the Egyptian and Tibetan 'Books of
the Dead'.

The Dulce Wars
The Hidden Oracle (The Trials of Apollo Book 1)
This is the mysterious manuscript authored by a U.S. Government
insider. It describes, in amazing detail, the inter relationship
between the U.S. Government and several extraterrestrials societies
with whom we have working agreements.I've been told this information
was once classified as "Above Top Secret" and that this information
was never intended to be released to the public! The Blue Planet
Project Book contains all the amazing notes and drawings made by the
scientist. The scientist visited various UFO crash sites, and the
notes and drawings were allegedly made from those visits. It is
believed that this anonymous scientist (more info revealed in book)
was contracted by the government over several years to visit all crash
sites, interrogate captured Alien Life Forms and analyze all data
gathered from that endeavor.This book compiled from what is believed
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to be the original and complete information. In keeping with the
format of the original information that was in a binder format, this
book has been published in a full size 8.5 x 11 page size and bound in
a comb binding format. This makes it easier to lay flat and open pages
fully for easier reading and studying.We believe this to be the most
complete, accurate and highest quality version of this book available.
Be cautious of inferior editions and eBook versions which have been
reported by reviewers to be of inferior quality and may be difficult
to read.

Montauk Revisited
My name is Stuart Tennemeier, and I'm the President of the EMU Club
(short for Exploration-Mystery-Unbelievable Club). This is my report
for our first mission. Did you ever want to start a club with a
friend, but you didn't even know how to find a mystery to solve? Like,
how would you even know there was a jewel heist or a haunted shack
somewhere in your town? And how could you even begin to investigate it
if you did? What if you started a club to solve other kinds of
mysteries. Not huge crimes or weird stuff, but everyday mysteries that
happen to everyone, like whatever happened to that game controller we
lost? There are tons of little mysteries all around us. Sometimes if
you look really, really closely at them, you find out some amazing,
incredible things. And you just might save the world.

Blue Blood, True Blood
During WWII there was an attempt to achieve invisibility called the
Philadelphia Experiment. Afterward occurred the now famous time travel
experiments named after the underground base at Montauk Point on Long
Island. Now this third book in the Montauk series summarises the
events of the first two books and then takes the reader on an even
more spectacular journey. The discovery of ancient pyramids at Montauk
leads to a connection with Ancient Egypt and its position as a gateway
to other dimensions. Like a psychic detective story beyond the occult,
venture into an unprecedented investigation of the mystery schools of
the earth and their connection to Egypt, Atlantis, Mars and the star
Sirius. Chapters on new psychotronic weapons, the history of Mars, the
strange death of Ian Fleming in connection with the Philadelphia
Experiment, underground at the Montauk Base.

Area 51
In DIMENSIONS, the first volume of a trilogy, Dr. Jacques Vallee
reexamines the historical record that led to the modern UFO phenomenon
and to the belief in alien contact. He then tackles the enigma of
abduction reports, which come from various times and various
countries, as well as the psychic and spiritual components of the
contact experience. In the last portion of the book, he notes the
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factors that inhibit research into the phenomenon--the triple coverup
and political motivations--and concludes that the extraterrestrial
theory is simply not strange enough to explain the facts.

The Experiment at Philadelphia:
IN THE CORNER OF A SMALL TOWN IN AMERICA'S SOUTHWEST SOMETHING VERY
STRANGE IS GOING ON! IS AN ALIEN "FIFTH COLUMN" ALREADY ACTIVE ON
EARTH PREPARING TOTAL CONQUEST VIA IMPLANTATION'S AND MIND CONTROL?
According to the author -- who only used his first name for privacy
reasons (and because he is deathly afraid!) -- "The repercussions of
what is taking place here will soon be felt throughout the whole
country, when the beast has reached out with its deadly tentacles to
invade our seemingly impregnable fortress, causing it to crumble and
fall." Did U.S. Military Forces perish recently in hand-to-hand combat
with a group of hostile Greys who subsequently seized control of one
of our Top-Secret underground bases? And has the New World order
established an unholy alliance with this group of ETs? In Dulce, New
Mexico, seemingly everything has gone haywire, becoming the epicenter
of: Cattle mutilation phenomena. . .Energy Grids. . .Secret Societies.
. .Underground Anomalies. . .Conspiracies Between Townsfolk and
"Outsiders". . . Unexplained Legends and Mythology Concerning Various
"Lost Civilizations". . . Geomagnetic Enigmas. . .Abductions and
Missing Time. . .Hostile Alien Beings. . .Peculiar Sounds and
"Movements" Coming From Beneath The Earth. As discussed on the History
Channel, Coast to Coast, and TheParaCast.Com

Hyperspace Helper
The Men in Black were elevated to superstar status in 1997 in the hit
movie of the same name. Although the Hollywood blockbuster was
fiction, the real Men in Black have consistently attempted to silence
the witnesses of UFO and paranormal phenomena since the 1950s. In The
Real Men in Black, author Nick Redfern delves deep into the mysterious
world of these mysterious operatives. He reveals their origins and
discusses classic cases, previously unknown reports, secret government
files, and the many theories that have been presented to explain the
mystery. Highlights of The Real Men in Black include: The story of
Albert Bender, the first man to claim an encounter with the Men in
Black The involvement of the MIB in the Mothman saga that dominated
the town of Point Pleasant, West Virginia in the 1960s Encounters with
the MIB at the site of one of the world’s most famous monsters: Loch
Ness Exclusive interviews with leading researchers of the MIB
phenomenon

13-Cubed
Each of us are alive for a very limited time. Or are we? What if we
could live not just for a century, but for millennia? What if there
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were a way for us to never die? Is such a thing even remotely
possible? It may not only be feasible; it may very well have been
achieved in the distant past. Ancient aliens may well have uncovered
the secrets behind slowing, and ultimately completely stopping, the
aging process. History is filled with accounts of fantastic beings,
powerful gods, and half-human/half-alien entities that had
extraordinarily long lifespans. Many such stories are now largely
dismissed as nothing more than the stuff of legend, folklore, and
mythology. But what if the accounts are all too real? Highlights of
Immortality of the Gods include: The story of the legendary Anunnaki,
how they achieved everlasting life, and why they shared their secrets
with Noah, Methuselah, and other biblical figures. The saga of
Gilgamesh, a long-lived part-human, part-extraterrestrial Sumerian
ruler who was obsessed with immortality. A study of the claims that
one of the reasons for the 2003 invasion of Iraq was to uncover the
millennia-old secrets of white powder gold, a manna-like substance
that supposedly rejuvenates cells and tissue.

The Music of Time
The bestselling author of All the Shah’s Men and The Brothers tells
the astonishing story of the man who oversaw the CIA’s secret drug and
mind-control experiments of the 1950s and ’60s. The visionary chemist
Sidney Gottlieb was the CIA’s master magician and gentlehearted
torturer—the agency’s “poisoner in chief.” As head of the MK-ULTRA
mind control project, he directed brutal experiments at secret prisons
on three continents. He made pills, powders, and potions that could
kill or maim without a trace—including some intended for Fidel Castro
and other foreign leaders. He paid prostitutes to lure clients to CIArun bordellos, where they were secretly dosed with mind-altering
drugs. His experiments spread LSD across the United States, making him
a hidden godfather of the 1960s counterculture. For years he was the
chief supplier of spy tools used by CIA officers around the world.
Stephen Kinzer, author of groundbreaking books about U.S. clandestine
operations, draws on new documentary research and original interviews
to bring to life one of the most powerful unknown Americans of the
twentieth century. Gottlieb’s reckless experiments on “expendable”
human subjects destroyed many lives, yet he considered himself deeply
spiritual. He lived in a remote cabin without running water,
meditated, and rose before dawn to milk his goats. During his twentytwo years at the CIA, Gottlieb worked in the deepest secrecy. Only
since his death has it become possible to piece together his
astonishing career at the intersection of extreme science and covert
action. Poisoner in Chief reveals him as a clandestine conjurer on an
epic scale.

The TRUTH About The PHILADELPHIA EXPERIMENT
After fifty years of widespread speculation about UFOs and abductions
by aliens, a distinguished historian and UFO researcher presents the
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first evidence-based explanation of alien intentions. Based on over
thirty years of personal research, Professor Jacobs exposes the
aliens' profoundly alarming agenda: to create a breed of alien-human
'hybrids' who will eventually colonise - and control - Earth. He
explains why aliens are here, what they want and why their agenda has
been kept secret. In doing so he presents a disturbing picture of a
profoundly changed future in which humans will be relegated to
inferior status. This incredible story is all the more remarkable
because every account of an alien abduction is thoroughly documented
and is corroborated by independent testimony. This book answers in
astonishing depth some of the most important questions about the UFO
phenomenon that researchers have been asking since the beginning of
the controversy.

True World HIstory
A voyage of exploration to the outer reaches of our inner lives. UFOs
are a myth, says David J. Halperin—but myths are real. The power and
fascination of the UFO has nothing to do with space travel or life on
other planets. It's about us, our longings and terrors, and especially
the greatest terror of all: the end of our existence. This is a book
about UFOs that goes beyond believing in them or debunking them and to
a fresh understanding of what they tell us about ourselves as
individuals, as a culture, and as a species. In the 1960s, Halperin
was a teenage UFOlogist, convinced that flying saucers were real and
that it was his life's mission to solve their mystery. He would become
a professor of religious studies, with traditions of heavenly journeys
his specialty. With Intimate Alien, he looks back to explore what UFOs
once meant to him as a boy growing up in a home haunted by death and
what they still mean for millions, believers and deniers alike. From
the prehistoric Balkans to the deserts of New Mexico, from the
biblical visions of Ezekiel to modern abduction encounters, Intimate
Alien traces the hidden story of the UFO. It's a human story from
beginning to end, no less mysterious and fantastic for its
earthliness. A collective cultural dream, UFOs transport us to the
outer limits of that most alien yet intimate frontier, our own inner
space.

Healing Archetypes and Symbols
Since its emergence in the 1960s, belief in alien abduction has
saturated popular culture, with the ubiquitous image of the almondeyed alien appearing on everything from bumper stickers to bars of
soap. Drawing on interviews with alleged abductees from the New York
area, Bridget Brown suggests a new way for people to think about the
alien phenomenon, one that is concerned not with establishing whether
aliens actually exist, but with understanding what belief in aliens in
America may tell us about our changing understanding of ourselves and
our place in the world. They Know Us Better Than We Know Ourselves
looks at how the belief in abduction by extraterrestrials is
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constituted by and through popular discourse and the images provided
by print, film, and television. Brown contends that the abduction
phenomenon is symptomatic of a period during which people have come to
feel increasingly divested of the ability to know what is real or true
about themselves and the world in which they live. The alien abduction
phenomenon helps us think about how people who feel left out create
their own stories and fashion truths that square with their own
experience of the world.

Bloodline of the Gods
Are significant numbers of humanity the product of an ancient and
advanced alien civilization? Have we, across the millennia, been
periodically modified and refined as a species? In short, has our
genetic make-up been manipulated by otherworldly beings that view
human civilization as one big lab experiment? These are controversial
and thought-provoking questions. They are also questions that demand
answers, answers that may very well be found by examining those people
whose blood type is Rh negative. The vast majority of humankind—85 to
90 percent—is Rh positive, which means a person’s red blood cells
contain an antigen directly connected to the Rhesus monkey. This
antigen is known as the Rh factor. Each and every primate on the
planet has this antigen, except for one: the remaining 10 to 15
percent of humans. If the theory of evolution is valid—that each and
every one of us is descended from ancient primates—shouldn’t we all be
Rh positive? Yes, we should. But we’re not. The Negatives are unlike
the rest of us. They are different. They are the unique individuals
whose bloodline may have nothing less than extraterrestrial origins.

Alien World Order
Through both examination of the crop circles and channeled
investigation, Crop Circles Revealed explores a new understanding, to
help the people of the world and our mother planet survive the new
millenium. Scientific formulas of light and sound and the wisdom found
in the mythologies of the ages are brought together in this up-to-theminute 2001 edition.

Dimensions
Passport to the Cosmos
John Mack explored alien encounter experiences deeply, revealing a
world of meaning and power that can revolutionize our understanding of
who we are and our place in the cosmos. Dr. Mack suggests that such
experiences reveal to us a universe which is filled with intelligence
and life, though this may not always take the densely embodied form
with which we are most familiar. This book brings us to the edge of
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material reality and beyond, shattering the boundary that has
separated matter and spirit and scientific or spiritual ways of
knowing. Dr. Mack asks us to move beyond the largely useless debate
about whether UFOs or abductions are real in a purely material sense.
He shows us the limited way that we have used ourselves in learning
about the cosmos, and challenges the limitations of traditional
science as a way to learn about the multi-dimensional world in which
we reside. Insights about the relationship between spiritual and
physical energy; trauma's role in transformation; information about
the ecological crisis facing the planet and the urgency that we do
something about it; the possibility that human beings are
participating in the creation of some sort of interdimensional hybrid
race; the expansion of human consciousness and our spiritual
reawakening; and the apparent evolution of extraordinary relationships
that some human beings may be developing beyond the earth plane these are the matters this book includes. Dr. Mack demonstrates that
the investigations of a skilled clinician, exploring human
consciousness through in-depth conversations, can reveal to us a
multidimensional, apparently intelligent, cosmos whose nature is
fundamentally consistent with the discoveries of leading scientists
who have been gaining knowledge primarily through exploring the
physical world.

Mysterious Lights and Crop Circles
The Healer's Handbook
Immortality of the Gods
The latest series from international bestselling author, Rick Riordan
He was once an immortal God. Now, he's a teenage boy called Lester.
Apollo has angered his father Zeus for the last time. So, how do you
punish an immortal? By making him human. Obviously. Cast down from
Olympus, he's weak, disorientated and stuck in New York City as a
teenage boy. It's the first time he's been without his powers, and he
has to survive in the modern world. Which isn't an easy feat for a
four-thousand-year old deity, especially one with as many enemies as
he has. Apollo needs help, and he can only think of one place to go .
. . an enclave of modern demigods known as Camp Half-Blood. __________
More books by Rick Riordan: The Percy Jackson series: Percy Jackson
and the Lightning Thief Percy Jackson and the Sea of Monsters Percy
Jackson and the Titan's Curse Percy Jackson and the Battle of the
Labyrinth Percy Jackson and the Last Olympian Percy Jackson: The
Demigod Files The Heroes of Olympus series: The Lost Hero The Son Of
Neptune The Mark of Athena The Heroes of Olympus: The Demigod Files
The Kane Chronicles series: The Red Pyramid The Throne of Fire The
Serpent's Shadow The Magnus Chase Series: Magnus Chase and the Sword
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of Summer Magnus Chase and the Hammer of Thor Magnus Chase and the
Ship of the Dead

Alien World Order
Personal story of Preston Nichols and how radar was used to manipulate
matter and time itself beginning with the Philadelphia Experiment and
was further developed at Montauk. This edition includes the original
text plus details over two decades worth of investigation leading to
the scientific proof of actual time travel capabilities plus patent.

Montauk
Crop Circles Revealed
Poisoner in Chief
For the first time, Preston reveals his employment at Brookhaven Labs
and how his connections in the music industry were used for mind
control and manipulation of the masses. Ultimately, Preston's reallife adventures lead to time travel, his own role in the future, and
the efforts of his adversaries to arrest him and put him permanently
out of commission. This includes the bone chilling story of John Ford,
Preston's colleague, who is locked up without a trial for his own
efforts to expose the truth. In a remarkable twist of fate, mysterious
forces rescue Preston and begin a documented investigation and
eventual conviction of the most politically powerful man on Long
Island. This book reveals more layers of mystery in mankind's epic
quest to understand the paradox of time and the imprisonment of
consciousness.

The True Reality of Sexuality
Reveals the ongoing alien manipulation of humanity and how we can
break free • Explores how the Anunnaki have maintained invisible
surveillance over us and how they control our development through
religion, secret societies, and catastrophes • Reveals how they feed
off our energies and how this ability has allowed them to remain here
on Earth as multidimensional entities, enforcing their control
invisibly • Explains how they established religion to control us and
how Gnostic Christianity--which came from Christ and not the
Anunnaki--offers a way out of their matrix of control Cuneiform texts
found on clay plates in Mesopotamia tell us about an extraterrestrial
race, called the Anunnaki, who came from space to exploit our planet.
Through genetic manipulation, they created modern humans from existing
earthly life forms to serve them as slaves. They physically left our
planet millennia ago, but as Jan Erik Sigdell reveals, their influence
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and control over humanity is still pervasive and significant. Sigdell
explains how the Anunnaki have maintained invisible surveillance over
us as well as control over how humanity develops, setting limits on
our evolution and holding back our development by means of
manipulation and catastrophes, including the deluge immortalized in
the Bible and many other ancient myths. He shows how they still
manipulate our politics and affairs via secret societies, such as the
Illuminati, and the political elite, such as the Bilderberg Group.
Examining ancient descriptions of the Anunnaki as entities that
resemble winged reptiles or amphibians, the author also explores their
diet and how they feed off blood and the energies given off by lower
life forms, such as humans, when they are expressing extreme negative
emotions, having sex, or dying. This energy-feeding ability has
allowed them to remain here on Earth as multidimensional entities,
enforcing their control invisibly. He explains how the Anunnaki
established religions as tools for control, setting up the major
religions with themselves as “gods” and playing them against each
other to keep humanity’s attention away from ongoing Anunnaki
manipulation. They have also hidden from us the existence of the true
highest creator, who created the cosmos as well as the Anunnaki
themselves. The author reveals how the highest creator sent a
messenger called Jesus to expose the Anunnaki and show us a way out of
their matrix of control through a spirituality based on love, empathy,
and sacred sexuality. But the “god” of the Anunnaki defeated this
messenger and replaced him with a false Christ. This led to the
development of Paulinian Christianity under Anunnaki influence, as
well as other parallel religions such as Islam, and the suppression
and elimination of the original Christianity, Gnostic Christianity.
With the discovery of hidden Gnostic texts and teachings at Nag
Hammadi in 1945, the way is now paved for our release from the reign
of the Anunnaki.
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